
4/26/23:  

 

Great News!: As of today, you no longer have to wear eye protection (faceshield or goggles) while 
working with your clients. You will still need to wear your surgical masks. As you know these decisions 
are based on the COVID-19 numbers, so there is a possibility of these numbers to become high again 
and then we will have to re-institute the eye protection. But as of now, just surgical masks are required. 

 


